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 26th May 2023 
  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian,   

   
Lower Sixth ACW France: Château du Baffy 
Saturday 1st July – Wednesday 5th July 2023   
 
https://chateaudubaffy.education/   
  
The itinerary for the July trip to France has now been finalised, and I can confirm the Parents’ 
information evening for this trip will be on Tuesday, 13 June 18.00-19.00 in the Drama studio.  
  
Thank you for providing the relevant documents, which were required for travel. Please find attached 2 
further documents:  

• OA4 (parental consent for the visit)  
• Consent for remote supervision  

  
Both documents must be signed by parents before departure. These can be completed and brought with 
you to the information evening, or we will have spare copies to complete on the 13th June.   
   
Please note that, due to circumstances beyond my control, I am now unable to accompany the group to 
France. However, I am delighted to tell you that Mrs Le Maitre (Head of PE and Sixth Form tutor) has 
agreed to be the visit leader, and Mrs Newton (Sixth Form Administrator) has also agreed to accompany 
the group. Mrs Le Maitre is a highly experienced visit leader, so the girls will be in the safest of hands.  
  
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg, Mrs 
Le Maitre Hlemaitre@ladiescollege.ac.gg or Mrs Newton nnewton@ladiescollege.ac.gg or by phone on 
(01481) 721602. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
   

  
  
Miss Emma Clements  
Head of Sixth Form  
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